August 15, 2024

Clerk’s Department
Township of West Lincoln

RE: Mill Creek Drain Petition — Withdrawal

I, Frank Svob of 816 River Rd in Fenwick, would like to withdraw my original petition for
a new municipal drain, from September 2019. | believe that a municipal drain is no
longer required in the area.

Slncefely,
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i—Zrank Svob




